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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for Courtesy Call
1 message

AJEAN -MAYORS OFFICE BOAC <boacmayorsoffice@gmail.com> Sun, Aug 14, 2022 at 9:07 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Greetings

The Municipality of Boac, with the leadership of Hon. Armi DC. Carrion, Local Chief Executive, is respectfully requesting
your favorable time to set an appointment to the MIMAROPA Regional Director. Target date will be on August 17-19,
2022.

For your kind approval on this request. You can contact Ms. MAry Jean Manalo at 09178905542 for this request

Thank you and more power

MAry Jean Manalo
SAA III- LGU Boac


